Hahn called the January 12, 2021 Finance Committee Meeting of the Cullom Village Board to
order at 5:30 PM at the Cullom Village Hall in the small room of the Community Building. There
was no opposition to Hahn recording the minutes of the meeting.

Members Present: Mills, Rock, Krause, J. Meister, Lovell & Hahn

The object of meeting is to begin a 10 year plan for the Health & Safety of the Village
Hahn gave a brief summary of ongoing projects for 2021/2022

Water Tower Replacement (2020.1)

Water Rate Analysis (2020.2)

Optimal Corrosion Control Treatment (2020.3)

Water Meters (2020.4)

MFT Maple Street (2020.5)

Iron/Manganese Filtration Tank Replacement (2020.6) — includes water meters

Members identified following areas of concern: (in no particular order)

WATER including valves, wéter mains and fire hydrants
ROADS

SEWER

ZONING

FUTURE GROWTH

TILING

POLICE PROTECTION

EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TREE REPLACEMENT PROGRAM

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM
Submitted by Barbara Hahn, Village President



